
Neotech Institute of Pharmacy 

Industrial Visit of Students -AMANTA 

Date:18/12/24 

On 18/12/2024, students of Neotech Institute of Pharmacy visited Amanta 

Healthcare Ltd. An MoU was also signed between Neotech Institute of Pharmacy 

and Amanta Healthcare Ltd. which will benefit the students in their near future. 

The visit began at 10 am and concluded at 5 pm, with the students and staff of 

Neotech Institute of Pharmacy expressing their gratitude to the HR and 

company staff through a thank- you letter and memento. 
 

 

                                      


